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Written Public Comment 
Provided for the April 18, 2024,  
Los Angeles County Sheriff Civilian Oversight Commission. 

 

To submit written public comment for the official meeting record, complete 
the form at https://bit.ly/39QQIC8 For any questions, please email 
cocnotify@coc.lacounty.gov or call (213) 253-5678 
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What agenda item or topic will you 
comment on? 

Provide your public 
comment below. Please do 
not share any sensitive 
personally identifiable 
information because this 
comment will be made 
public as part of the official 
meeting record. What is your name? 

The use of shooting targets which 
depict specific ethnic groups.  

I am writing to request 
support from the CoC for 
legislation which would 
make the sale, use and 
manufacture of shooting 
targets which depict specific 
ethnic groups illegal in the 
state of California, and for 
the CoC to discuss with 
Sheriff Luna the 
recommendations I made in 
my letter to him in a public 
forum.  
 
Details will be emailed today 
to the cocnotify address.  
 
Thank you, 
C.J. Nord, C.P.M., CSCP 
Founder 
Supply Chains for Good C.J. Nord 
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What is your name? 

Provide your public comment below. Please do not share any sensitive 
personally identifiable information because this comment will be made 
public as part of the official meeting record. 

Kirstin Bardon 

To the Los Angeles Sheriff Civilian Oversight Commission, 
 
I am writing with urgent concern regarding a severe issue overlooked by 
the Los Angeles County Sheriff's Department (LASD). This concern 
involves a severe misuse of authority by an LASD captain who unlawfully 
removed our child from the missing person's list and facilitated the child's 
stay at the residence of a deputy with whom he had a personal 
relationship outside of our marriage. Despite presenting irrefutable 
evidence of my legal custodial rights over the child at the time, my 
complaints have been continuously ignored. 
 
The captain at the center of this controversy is known to have ties with 
the "Lennox Reapor Gang," a connection to be inherited from his father, 
who has the 'number 1' tattoo of the Reapor on his ankle. His father 
started the Gang and raised serious questions about his integrity and the 
likelihood of biased enforcement actions, seeing the long history of gangs 
within the department, and most of them are upper echelons within the 
department. My complaint's investigation, conducted by a lieutenant 
rather than a higher-ranking official, directly contradicts department 
policies. The lieutenant's history as a deputy at the Lennox Station, where 
the captain has significant connections, casts doubt on the objectivity of 
the inquiry. 
 
My efforts to communicate with my assigned point of contact, a 
commander in the LASD, have been met with a concerning silence, 
indicating a disheartening level of indifference and concealment within 
the department. This neglect challenges the LASD's commitment to 
accountability and transparency and starkly violates my rights and those 
of my child as protected under the Fourteenth Amendment to the U.S. 
Constitution. The Due Process Clause of this amendment is designed to 
protect individuals from unwarranted governmental actions that deprive 
them of life, liberty, or property without due process, including the 
fundamental right to maintain the parent-child relationship. 
 
The LASD's actions, in this instance, egregiously breach my fundamental 
right to custody, care, and control of my child, amounting to undue 
interference in parent-child bond without due process - is in fact a 
violation of my U.S Constitutional rights. 
 
Given the severity of these issues, I urgently request that the Los Angeles 
Sheriff Civilian Oversight Commission take decisive measures to address 
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this. The preservation of the integrity of our law enforcement institutions 
and the protection of citizens' rights are paramount. My complaint barely 
scratches the surface of the deeper issues within the LASD, rooted in my 
20 years of exposure to discussions about the internal dynamics of LASD 
gangs. 
 
I am confident that the Commission will handle this issue with the gravity 
it warrants, ensuring that the tenets of transparency, accountability, and 
civilian rights are upheld. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Voice for the Voiceless - Integrity's Advocate 

Sharidyn Cayton 
i would like to speak about treatment of inmates in jail for holding for 
court dates 

Nabul Gogoi NEW CHEMISTRY: the Supernova was never explosion. 

Valencia Black 
When will the sheriffs department on Imperial near Normandie reopen to 
the public? 
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Bernadette Rene Martinez 

Forward Progress can only happen when accountability is present. With 
that being said in my opinion speaking from lived experience and the fact 
that a Watch Commander's response to "children are being shot in the 
streets of Pico Rivera" was "OK" I'm sorry but that response is 
unacceptable on so many levels. That statement along with several other 
recorded instances are why the Commission needs to focus on the Pico 
Rivera Sheriffs station, Captain Hutak, Sgt. Rodriguez and Lt. Hernandez. 
all are aware of this Very Urgent and Vital concern, gangs and gang 
violence and guns and gun violence are plaguing the streets in East LA. 
One step further CHILDREN ARE BEING SHOT IN THE STREETS OF PICO 
RIVERA! The dept is violating civil rights without any remorse or second 
thought, which has led to a minor being convicted of a felony arrested 
with a loaded firearm, a minor, my minor.  

Eva 

We are a community that are seeking Justice. For Franco Nuñez . We live 
in a place where we should not fear calling on the people that are 
supposed to be here to help and protect  us. The sheriff should be healed 
to have a higher moral and ethical integrity to be able to serve all 
member of our community. There should be no room for the Sheriff to 
feel as do they can pick and choose who deserves to be treated fairly and 
with integrity as a human being. There should be no room for coercion 
personal vendetta. We are asking the Los Angeles Sheriff Department to 
be honorable men and women. That stand with the people of our 
community for Justice.  

Angela  

We want justice for Francisco Nunez. We want there to be transparency 
with the Los Angeles Sheriff Department. Are community should not fear 
the Los Angeles County Sheriff Department. The badge that they wear 
should be a reminder that they are here to serve.  It is not there so they 
can do anything they want and have no repercussions. That badge does 
not hold them except from the law.  

Nancy Gonzalez  

We as a community are seeking justice for Francisco Nunez. LASD must 
be held accountable for their wrongdoings, they do NOT have the right to 
harass or murder people just because they wear a badge!  

 

 

 


